Headteacher's Award



Congratulations to the pupils above who received the Headteacher's Award this week.

Punctuality & Attendance

Well done to **Year 6** for their attendance this week **(100%)**, which was well above the 96% expected for all children!



The best class at arriving to school on time this week was **Year 3 (100%)** so 'Punctuality' Owl, Ollie, will spend next week in their classroom.

ADHD Support Group

ADHD support group 10.00 -12.00, Wednesday, 23 May 2018 Effra Parade Children's Centre, Brixton, SW2

Vauxhall Primary School Newsletter 18th May 2018

Follow us on twitter: @Vauxhallprimary



Vauxhall Primary School, Vauxhall Street SE11 5LG 020 7735 4535 office@vpscc.org.uk

Article 24

You have the right to food, clothing, a safe place to live and to have your basic needs met. You should not be disadvantaged so that you can't do many of the things other kids can do.

LAMBEH PARENT FORUM

Parents of children with special needs, please visit the Lambeth Parents Forum for information and dates of coffee mornings.

http://www.lambethparentforum.com/

However you spend your weekend



~~~~



Have a good one!

### **Spring Half Term**

School closes next Friday 25<sup>th</sup> May for the half term holiday.

School re-opens on Monday 4<sup>th</sup> June at the usual time.

Have a pleasant and restful break!